Statement by MOEX Offshore re oil pollution & human rights on US Gulf Coast

17 Sep 2010

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited relevant companies, including MOEX Offshore (part of Mitsui Oil Exploration), to contribute any information, comments or statements they wished to provide in relation to the Resource Centre’s briefing on human rights concerns arising out of the Deepwater Horizon oil disaster.  MOEX Offshore provided the following statement:

“MOEX Offshore is deeply saddened by the tragedy of the Deepwater Horizon oil spill. Our thoughts and prayers are with the families of those who were lost during the explosion and to all of those who have been affected by this disaster. We recognize the impact this has had on families and businesses in the Gulf, and as a ten-percent minority non-operating investor in the project we will continue to cooperate with the authorities involved in the investigations.”
